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MEDICAL CENTER CLINIC PARTNERS WITH U.S. ARMY PAYS PROGRAM

PENSACOLA, FL. — The U.S. Army and Medical Center Clinic are scheduled to sign a partnership agreement
October 31, 2018, as part of the U.S. Army Partnership for Youth Success (PaYS) program at 11:00 a.m. at
8333 North Davis Hwy Pensacola, FL 32514.

The PaYS Program is a strategic partnership between the Army and a cross section of private industry,
academia and state and local public institutes. The U.S. Army PaYS Program guarantees Soldiers two job
interview and possible employment after their service in the Army. The PaYS Program provides America’s
youth with the unique opportunity to simultaneously serve their country and prepare for their future.

The PaYS program is designed to help Soldiers prepare for a career after the Army by connecting them with
employers who understand the skills, discipline and work ethic that military service members bring to a
business. This program is part of a long-term U.S. Army effort to help Soldiers forge professional
relationships with businesses and encourage business owners to look to the Army as a plentiful and reliable
recruiting source. Since PaYS began in 2000, more than 779 employers have partnered with the program.

Members of the media who wish to cover the ceremony should RSVP to Mr. William Skelton, Chief
Advertising and Public Affairs, Montgomery Recruiting Battalion at (334) 271-3059 or
william.b.skelton.civ@mail.mil. Please provide the number of news team members/photographers who will
attend. Interviews with participants will be possible following the ceremony.
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